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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-5664         1016 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:16:54  Clrd-10:58:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out for flag football.

24-5666         1206 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 05/19/2024 1220
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1470] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:07:59  Enrt-12:08:03  Arvd-12:11:05  Clrd-12:20:05
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his elderly grandmother is experiencing low   
oxygen levels and low heart rate; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-5668         1306 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:07:21  Enrt-13:07:27  Arvd-13:11:26  Clrd-13:14:24

24-5669         1339 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:40:56                 Arvd-13:40:58  Clrd-13:51:08
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an elderly female is choking; WBFD notified.

24-5670         1619 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:19:00  Clrd-16:54:37
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:20:43                 Arvd-16:20:44  Clrd-16:54:37
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting with K9 demonstration.

24-5671         1641 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting she lost her ID at the attached   
location. Party informed the ID has not been turned in and   
wanted the information logged in case it is brought to the   
station.

24-5673         1713 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:13:28  Clrd-17:56:49
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.   
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         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

24-5674         1745 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-5677         1910 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-5678         2029 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:29:00  Clrd-21:17:55
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:32:18                 Arvd-20:32:19  Clrd-21:16:52
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-21:03:59                 Arvd-21:04:00  Clrd-21:17:56
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:04:03                 Arvd-21:04:04  Clrd-21:17:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5679         2031 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:50:31                 Arvd-20:52:54  Clrd-20:59:17
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he witnessed a party dumping trash on his   
property via a security camera.

         Narrative:      
Caller stated he will be sending the images of the vehicle   
and individual via text line.

         Narrative:      
Video shows individual put two white trash bags in the   
dumpster.

24-5680         2126 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 822] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she hit a fox with her vehicle. Animal is   
deceased.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.
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For Date: 05/20/2024  -  Monday   

24-5689         0553 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:54:22  Clrd-07:06:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Multiple citations/warning issued for stop sign violations.

24-5690         0647 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:48:18  Clrd-07:49:30
         Narrative:      

Warnings issued for speeding and taillight violations.

24-5691         0919 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Male party shortness of breath. FD enroute.

24-5699         1022 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:25:32  Enrt-10:25:35  Arvd-10:30:27  Clrd-10:34:57
         Narrative:      

911 open line pinging in the area of the above location. On   
call back went to voicemail.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area, no emergency.

24-5701         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:43:00  Clrd-10:54:36
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Party had just returned from school. She was able to renew   
her registration roadside. Verbal warning given.   

24-5702         1114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:14:00  Clrd-11:23:43
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for several violations. (Missing front plate,   
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expired inspection sticker and brake light).

24-5703         1130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:30:00  Clrd-11:35:50
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-5704         1149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 735] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:49:22  Clrd-11:56:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator showed an active policy.  He stated he recently   
switched companies.  Advised to contact insurance agent.

24-5705         1150 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:50:14  Clrd-11:57:03
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-5706         1153 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] STILLMAN AVE
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her friend having a seizure. Call   
transferred to Brockton via PSAP.

24-5707         1202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:02:00  Clrd-12:18:25
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.   

24-5708         1212 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI
                       Disp-12:13:50                 Arvd-12:13:52  Clrd-12:15:50
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release for his vehicle. Form   
given.
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24-5709         1228 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI
                       Disp-12:32:03                 Arvd-12:32:06  Clrd-12:32:07
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given.

24-5711         1319 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in requesting a tow release and an accident report.   
Forms given.

24-5712         1321 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requsting a tow release. Form given.

24-5713         1330 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report. Report given.

24-5714         1334 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:36:45                 Arvd-13:36:50  Clrd-13:44:29
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting paperwork for a no trespass.

         Narrative:      
Officer assisted with paperwork.

24-5715         1343 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given.

24-5716         1352 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given.

24-5717         1403 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

BAPERN SE district test on SE channel

         Narrative:      
Test completed and acknowleged.

24-5718         1405 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:05:04  Clrd-14:08:42
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-5721         1415 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:16:25  Clrd-14:39:31
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Cleared for priority call.

24-5723         1433 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 05/20/2024 1451
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:39:31  Enrt-14:39:37  Arvd-14:43:09  Clrd-14:51:10
         Narrative:      

signal 2/ hallway motion

24-5724         1516 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:17:57  Enrt-15:18:00  Arvd-15:19:23  Clrd-15:29:16
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:20:12  Clrd-15:25:27
         Narrative:      

Minor motor vehicle accident. No injuries.

         Narrative:      
Minor in nature, assisted with a paper exchange.

24-5726         1606 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for patient with severe   
headache.   
FD dispatched.

24-5728         1741 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-17:42:19                 Arvd-17:42:20  Clrd-17:49:44
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:45:39  Clrd-17:49:42
         Narrative:      

226 out with MSP on MV Stop.

24-5729         1744 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for MVA report. Report provided.   
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24-5731         1757 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:57:44  Clrd-18:09:16
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-5732         1805 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:06:01  Clrd-18:42:35
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:00:25                 Arvd-19:00:30  Clrd-19:51:35
         Narrative:      

229 out at youth baseball.

24-5733         1823 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:23:28  Clrd-18:23:52
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

24-5734         1836 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1413] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-18:40:06                 Arvd-18:42:46  Clrd-18:52:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:42:40                 Arvd-18:42:47  Clrd-18:52:30
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-18:42:45                 Arvd-18:42:46  Clrd-18:52:29
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting PD for disturbance.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. would not stay on the phone to answer questions, call   
backs were also unsuccessful. Shouting could be heard in the   
background but nature of disturbance is unknown, weapons   
unknown.   

         Narrative:      
Disturbance was verbal in nature, peace restored.   

24-5735         1945 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for MVA report and tow release, both   
provided.   

24-5738         2046 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CLINTON RD
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport to Good Samaritan   
Hospital for high fever and feeling unwell.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   
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24-5739         2104 DISABLED MV Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:10:13                 Arvd-21:12:13  Clrd-21:36:50
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:14:27  Clrd-21:14:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reports possible DMV on the roadside, states the   
vehicle has been there for hours.   

         Narrative:      
Party has private tow en-route - confirmed ETA 15-20min.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for second vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
May's en-route for V2.

         Narrative:      
A-1 and May's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-5740         2129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:29:00  Clrd-21:55:54
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:39:04                 Arvd-21:39:05  Clrd-21:55:55
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
224 requesting EMS evaluation for passenger.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Passenger checked out ok, refused EMS transport.   

24-5741         2310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:10:47  Clrd-23:22:35
         Narrative:      

MV Stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 90/17

For Date: 05/21/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-5742         0040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                                                     Arvd-00:40:11  Clrd-00:46:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-5743         0113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 809] CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:13:58  Clrd-01:16:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5744         0124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:24:09  Clrd-01:28:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-5745         0144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:44:50  Clrd-01:49:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-5746         0207 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAS] WHITMAN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-02:08:17                 Arvd-02:09:56  Clrd-02:26:14
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:08:24                 Arvd-02:09:54  Clrd-02:26:10
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:08:53                 Arvd-02:09:57  Clrd-02:26:13
         Narrative:      

EBPD requesting mutual aid at attached address.

24-5754         0454 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/21/2024 0512
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-04:55:23  Enrt-04:59:28  Arvd-05:06:09  Clrd-05:12:56
         Narrative:      

sig 2/ parts room motion

         Narrative:      
Alarm company now reporting alarms at the warehouse right   
rear door and warehouse rear overhead door.   

         Narrative:      
Attached MV in lot.  Building checks secure.

24-5755         0506 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:09:39                 Arvd-05:09:40  Clrd-05:09:41
         Narrative:      

Lifecare requesting transport for a patient with breathing   
issues in the Nantucket unit.  FD dispatched for transport.
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24-5756         0657 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting a patient transport.  FD dispatched.

24-5757         0712 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:14:24                 Arvd-07:14:27  Clrd-07:28:40
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:14:25                 Arvd-07:14:26  Clrd-07:31:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white female wearing pajama pants, a   
black sweatshirt, black jacket, and a grey backpack is   
actively shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
Matter has been settled and store manager does not wish to   
press charges.  Party was trespassed from the establishment   
in the presence of responding officers.    

24-5761         0914 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:15:33                 Arvd-09:15:35  Clrd-09:16:20
         Narrative:      

Attached party dropping off an LTC renewal application.   
Receipt provided to individual.

24-5762         0928 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reports his wife has fallen and is unable to get up.   
WBDF notified.

24-5765         1027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:28:06                 Arvd-10:28:07  Clrd-10:31:55
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-5767         1051 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:53:04                 Arvd-10:53:06  Clrd-11:04:18
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requests assistance with fingerprinting; OIC   
assisting.

24-5768         1109 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/21/2024 1122
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1411] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:09:46                 Arvd-11:09:50  Clrd-11:22:08
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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         Narrative:      
MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for marked lanes violation.

24-5769         1115 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:17:06  Enrt-11:17:08  Arvd-11:19:08  Clrd-11:29:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an employee might be having a seizure; WBFD   
notified.

24-5771         1330 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:30:51                 Arvd-13:30:53  Clrd-14:11:29
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for a child without a carseat. Officers   
standing by waiting for a party to drop off a carseat.   

24-5773         1418 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:19:00                 Arvd-14:19:02  Clrd-14:21:29
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

228 assisting motorist.

24-5774         1420 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 206] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:20:29  Clrd-14:24:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-5775         1434 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 929] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:34:27                 Arvd-14:34:27  Clrd-14:38:55
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-5777         1439 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  12
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/19/2024  Thru: 05/25/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/26/2024

                                                     Arvd-14:40:03  Clrd-14:51:31
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

228 conducting radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

24-5781         1512 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:12:05  Clrd-15:18:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-5782         1537 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/21/2024 1544
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:38:08                 Arvd-15:38:09  Clrd-15:44:02
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for handsfree violation.

24-5783         1611 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release - release issued.   

24-5784         1634 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 305] CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dead woodchuck by mailbox.   
Notified DPW.

24-5786         1654 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 automated iPhone notification that the owner of the   
phone was involved in a severe MVA on Rt. 24S, MM 28.2.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

24-5787         1700 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:00:12  Clrd-17:04:29
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for hands free violation.   
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24-5788         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-19:26:06
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:30:08                 Arvd-17:34:36  Clrd-17:40:38
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Neg. Q5

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Bail notified, prisoner held without bail.   

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at 18:08

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
220 transporting prisoner to PCHC, starting mileage 82828.8

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 82859.7

         Refer To Arrest:      24-165-AR
            Arrest:    MENDEZ-GRAVE, ESTEBAN        
           Address:    1405 ACUSHNET AVE Apt. #3E   NEW BEDFORD, MA
               Age:    41
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-5789         1739 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:40:40                 Arvd-17:44:26  Clrd-17:44:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dog in vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
222 checked on the animal - vehicle is running and windows   
are cool to the touch. Animal is ok.   

24-5790         1751 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:51:22                 Arvd-17:51:24  Clrd-18:15:45
         Narrative:      

226 with Cub Scout group at WBPD for tour of facility.    

24-5792         1813 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:15:49                 Arvd-18:15:50  Clrd-19:06:40
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to report MVA he caused at the attached   
address.   
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         Narrative:      
226 transporting male and female party to Brockton, starting   
mileage 1225.4

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 1230.4

24-5793         1945 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:47:06  Enrt-19:47:15  Arvd-19:50:33  Clrd-19:51:54
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary alarm - Zone 8 garage right   
motion   

         Narrative:      
222 checked the property, all gates locked, building secure.   

24-5794         2100 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:00:00  Clrd-21:05:42
         Narrative:      

Party reporting MVA vs deer, 226 out checking the area.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, unable to locate the animal.   

24-5795         2149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:49:49  Clrd-21:57:28
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-5796         2159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:59:31  Clrd-22:07:13
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-5798         2222 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:22:53  Clrd-22:42:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.    

24-5799         2224 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:27:59                 Arvd-22:32:34  Clrd-22:34:47
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:34:44                 Arvd-22:34:45  Clrd-22:34:46
         Narrative:      
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Caller reports vehicle out in the field behind attached   
address revving engine and doing donuts.   

         Narrative:      
222 & 226 checked the area, nothing showing.   

24-5801         2253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:53:38  Clrd-22:57:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-5802         2319 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1341] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:22:11                 Arvd-23:25:14  Clrd-23:38:17
         Narrative:      

220 responding with WBFD on FA activation.   

         Narrative:      
Audible alarm on site, FD & PD making entry.   

         Narrative:      
Building is clear and FD was able to reset fire alarms.   

24-5803         2342 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/22/2024 0012
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:42:00  Clrd-23:52:10
         Narrative:      

MV Stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

For Date: 05/22/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-5804         0008 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/22/2024 0018
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:10:54  Enrt-00:14:29  Arvd-00:15:01  Clrd-00:18:20
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, motion 11/50, 220 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
No vehicles on site.  All entry and exit points appear   
secure.

24-5805         0020 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:24:03                 Arvd-00:24:05  Clrd-00:35:02
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated her husband is confused.

         Narrative:      
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Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-5807         0109 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/22/2024 0113
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:10:04                 Arvd-01:10:06  Clrd-01:13:42
         Narrative:      

220 checking on MV in parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party sleeping in his vehicle for the night.  Checks out   
okay.

24-5808         0211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:11:33  Clrd-02:16:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5809         0225 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:25:26  Clrd-02:28:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5817         0452 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-04:55:39                 Arvd-04:56:15  Clrd-05:06:40
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated he is having trouble breathing, FD and   
220 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD transporting to South Shore Hospital.   

24-5818         0516 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller with medical emergency transferred to Easton   
PSAP.

24-5819         0545 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/22/2024 0611
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:45:53  Clrd-06:10:51
         Narrative:      

220 on MV stop, requesting NIL. A-1 notified.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  17
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/19/2024  Thru: 05/25/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/26/2024

220 is 10-20, report to follow.   

24-5820         0622 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/22/2024 0652
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:22:45  Clrd-06:51:58
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:32:20                 Arvd-06:32:44  Clrd-06:47:56
         Narrative:      

220 on MV stop, requesting NIL, Marks towing notified.   

         Narrative:      
Marks on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Marks has MV, 10-20, report to follow.   

24-5821         0656 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 05/22/2024 0750
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:03:05  Clrd-07:50:30

24-5822         0826 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-08:27:16  Enrt-08:27:18  Arvd-08:37:04  Clrd-08:39:03
         Narrative:      

BCI radio'd a DMV in the middle travel lane unable to move.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was able to be pushed into a parking lot and AAA is   
on scene.

24-5823         0844 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-08:44:53  Clrd-09:30:06
                       Sergeant Timothy D Pope
         Narrative:      

228 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for fail to stop/yield.

24-5824         0911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:11:36  Clrd-09:15:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5826         0929 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:30:41  Enrt-09:30:43  Arvd-09:37:56  Clrd-09:56:47
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:31:33                 Arvd-09:31:35  Clrd-10:13:45
                       Sergeant Timothy D Pope
         Narrative:      
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220 on sighted a MVC no injury.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested for one. Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has the vehicle. Report follows.

24-5829         1041 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release. Form given.

24-5831         1055 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given.

24-5832         1103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:03:00  Clrd-11:17:22
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:06:02  Enrt-11:06:05  Arvd-11:12:39  Clrd-11:16:22
                       Sergeant Timothy D Pope
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
1 adult male 10-3 pos WMS.

         Narrative:      
229 transporting male party back to the station.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle secured on Willow St.

         Narrative:      
229 In the station with male party.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Male party placed in cell.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-168-AR
            Arrest:    MAYANCELA ZAMORA, SEGUNDO J       
           Address:    15 PORTER ST Apt. #3   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    41
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-5833         1136 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in a wallet found on the street.

         Narrative:      
Brockton contacted for a phone number. Phone number not in   
service.

         Narrative:      
Brockton requested to send an officer to the address.
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         Narrative:      
Party called the station, will be in to retrieve his   
belongings.

         Narrative:      
Property returned to party at this time.

24-5835         1207 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:10:09  Enrt-12:10:30                 Clrd-12:13:39
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:12:48                 Arvd-12:12:50  Clrd-12:34:04
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports an MVC no airbags but reports injury. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles were able to drive away. Report and summons   
follows.

24-5836         1257 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report. Report given.

24-5838         1315 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report. Report given.

24-5842         1412 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 187] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Male party with a rectal bleed. FD Enroute.

24-5844         1418 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:20:15                 Arvd-14:23:10  Clrd-14:23:51
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:23:15                 Arvd-14:23:17  Clrd-14:23:52
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ hold up alarm

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-5846         1430 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:30:00  Clrd-14:36:49
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  20
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/19/2024  Thru: 05/25/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/26/2024

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-5847         1439 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:39:57  Clrd-14:41:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

24-5848         1452 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident. Call   
transferred to Easton via PSAP.

24-5849         1503 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:03:00  Clrd-15:16:36
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:07:50                 Arvd-15:07:53  Clrd-15:16:40
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:16:38                 Arvd-15:16:39  Clrd-15:26:07
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, May's enroute.

         Narrative:      
May's has the vehicle.

24-5852         1545 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1411] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:45:00  Clrd-15:50:48
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for fail to stop/yield.

24-5853         1545 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/22/2024 1552
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:45:00  Clrd-15:52:36
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-5854         1555 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up property.

24-5855         1636 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:38:37                 Arvd-16:42:05  Clrd-16:50:47
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-16:43:24                 Arvd-16:50:36  Clrd-16:50:46
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her son has mental health issues and he   
cut himself earlier in the day.  Fd dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.  Report to follow.

24-5856         1707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:07:08  Clrd-17:16:34
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-5857         1752 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:06:14                 Arvd-18:06:15  Clrd-18:40:02
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting to speak with a supervisor.

24-5858         1821 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:24:01  Enrt-18:27:12  Arvd-18:36:52  Clrd-18:39:15
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ North front bay door.

         Narrative:      
Officer out with attached employee with an open door.

         Narrative:      
Door has been secured.

24-5859         1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:59:24  Clrd-19:04:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-5860         1908 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:09:10                 Arvd-19:10:53  Clrd-19:25:15
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:09:12                 Arvd-19:12:42  Clrd-19:24:56
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a man tried to take a video of video of   
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him without his consent.

         Narrative:      
Ex-boyfriend showed up at involved's workplace while current   
boyfriend was there.  Ex-boyfriend took a video of both   
involved and then left.  209A services offered and declined.

24-5861         1942 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:43:08                 Arvd-19:43:10  Clrd-19:53:01
         Narrative:      

Officer flagged down by citizen in above area.

         Narrative:      
226 provided a shuttle to Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Male party dropped off.

24-5862         1952 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/22/2024 2317
  Location/Address:    [ATT] MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

226 approached by a party who found attached license in   
Attleboro.

         Narrative:      
Party contacted via telephone and will be in tonight to pick   
up her ID.

         Narrative:      
ID returned to owner.

For Date: 05/23/2024  -  Thursday   

24-5866         0143 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 05/23/2024 1122
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:59:43                 Arvd-05:59:46  Clrd-06:32:39
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-09:22:46                 Arvd-09:22:49  Clrd-09:31:23
         Narrative:      

Easton PD faxed over docket #BR24R0119AB to be served by   
6/3/24 at 1600.  Defendant works in town at above location   
and comes in at 0600 hours.

         Narrative:      
Attempting to serve.

         Narrative:      
Unable to serve at this time.

         Narrative:      
222 out attempting to serve.

         Narrative:      
Party is not at work at this time.  They have no contact   
information for him. They also report he has was due in   
today but no call no showed.   

24-5873         0558 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
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                       Disp-05:59:06                 Arvd-06:05:09  Clrd-06:11:00
         Narrative:      

Car vs deer.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.  Report to follow.

24-5875         0818 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-08:18:00  Clrd-08:28:28
         Narrative:      

222 flagged down by an individual who stated she witnessed a   
dog get struck by a car.

         Narrative:      
That dog has been located and returned home. Owner notified.

24-5876         0827 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up LTC. License issued.

24-5881         0947 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 638] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:47:58  Clrd-09:53:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-5883         0957 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 671] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:01:12                 Arvd-10:01:14  Clrd-10:11:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband is having trouble   
breathing. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-5884         1008 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt issued.

24-5886         1136 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1357] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:38:04                 Arvd-11:43:13  Clrd-11:53:30
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:43:21                 Arvd-11:43:22  Clrd-11:53:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a party amputated his finger while   
using a lawn mower. CP stated he applied a tourniquet to the   
arm of victim. FD notified and en route.
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         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-5887         1200 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-12:12:46  Clrd-12:24:04
         Narrative:      

222 out at the COA for lunch service.

24-5888         1236 PARKING COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-12:40:53                 Arvd-12:40:55  Clrd-13:02:36
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer to her residence regarding   
possibly parking violations.

         Narrative:      
That vehicle has been moved. Party has been advised of their   
options at this time.

24-5889         1240 ROAD RAGE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAS] W UNION + OREGON ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:42:22                 Arvd-12:42:24  Clrd-12:44:44
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

226 out with two vehicles involved in a possible road rage   
incident in East Bridgewater. EBPD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Matter has been settled. Vehicles have been sent on their   
way.

24-5895         1406 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/23/2024 1413
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:06:00  Clrd-14:13:26
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration.

24-5896         1412 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:14:37                 Arvd-14:14:39  Clrd-14:39:11
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:16:49                 Arvd-14:16:51  Clrd-14:32:29
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA no PI.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and A1 is en route.   

24-5897         1414 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
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          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother got cut off on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP.   

24-5898         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/23/2024 1506
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1245] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:51:00  Clrd-15:06:18
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for number plate violation.   

24-5899         1521 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:21:00  Clrd-15:31:05
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.   

24-5903         1640 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-5904         1742 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-5905         1749 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:49:19  Clrd-17:54:13
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

24-5906         1837 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-5907         1848 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting emergency in Easton.

24-5908         1852 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-5909         1856 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting DMV on the highway. Transferred to MSP.

24-5912         2053 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OUT] QUEENS, NY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency in Queens New York.   
Transferred to transferred to NYC PD.

24-5913         2102 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-21:02:58                 Arvd-21:06:41  Clrd-21:11:55
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:06:54                 Arvd-21:10:05  Clrd-21:11:57
         Narrative:      

BPD reporting an erratic operator coming into our town.   
Described as a blue mini van, attached plate was given.   
Described to be driving 20mph in a 50mph zone and all over   
the road.   

         Narrative:      
Party just left work and is having trouble seeing at night.   
Party checks out okay.   

24-5914         2215 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:17:14                 Arvd-22:17:15  Clrd-22:20:41
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 2 & 5. Rear motion and cafe motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by cleaning crew.   

For Date: 05/24/2024  -  Friday   

24-5915         0039 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 05/24/2024 0100
  Location/Address:    [WEG 730] HIGH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:43:40                 Arvd-00:43:41  Clrd-01:00:02
         Narrative:      

E-911 reporting she fell down the stairs in her home.  FD   
dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Female transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-5931         0553 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-05:53:35  Clrd-06:53:18
         Narrative:      

Party provided Brazilian drivers licenses and was given   
verbal warning for hands free violation.   

24-5933         0719 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/24/2024 0726
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST + PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:22:28                 Arvd-07:22:31  Clrd-07:26:02
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater PD reporting a vehicle traveling above the   
posted limit and passing cars.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the surrounding area, nothing showing.

24-5934         0829 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC finger printing.   

24-5939         0900 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:26:05  Clrd-09:33:03
         Narrative:      

One warning issued for speeding.

24-5940         0931 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:33:08                 Arvd-09:33:34  Clrd-09:33:55
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a dog inside of a vehicle. Described as   
a grey Ford sedan. No plate given.   

         Narrative:      
Owner is back in the vehicle.   

24-5943         0956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:56:15  Clrd-10:01:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-5944         1010 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:11:49                 Arvd-10:11:51  Clrd-10:55:22
         Narrative:      

FD requested to evaluate a student who made Q5 statements.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-5945         1023 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:23:33  Clrd-10:27:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Owner showing suspended license status.
Different operator.

24-5946         1031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:31:31  Clrd-10:36:09
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for red light violation.

24-5947         1043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:43:55  Clrd-10:45:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5948         1049 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:50:41                 Arvd-10:50:45  Clrd-13:18:42
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-10:50:44                 Arvd-10:50:45  Clrd-13:18:43
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:12:19  Clrd-13:16:11
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:17:43  Clrd-13:12:56
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:40:28                 Arvd-11:40:29  Clrd-13:18:44
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting with ice cream party.

24-5950         1225 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-5951         1317 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off FID application. Check   
received and receipt given.
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24-5955         1408 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-5957         1438 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] FAIRWAY DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting medical in Brockton. Transferred to   
Brockton PD.

24-5958         1524 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:25:52                 Arvd-15:26:57  Clrd-15:32:08
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting vehicle driving erratically, cutting   
off vehicles and then pulled into the parking lot and   
threatened the CP. Described as a grey Rav 4 with no plates.   

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing matching the vehicle description.   

24-5959         1600 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:02:08                 Arvd-16:02:10  Clrd-16:34:08
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a hit and run accident.

24-5961         1704 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given.

24-5962         1720 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 67] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:20:00  Clrd-17:47:50
         Narrative:      

Officer onsighted a DMV.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has the vehicle.

24-5963         1755 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 05/24/2024 1821
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:56:31  Clrd-18:21:54
         Narrative:      

226 out at Tee ball games.

24-5964         1805 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 614] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:13:03  Enrt-19:13:05  Arvd-19:14:49  Clrd-19:24:19
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance with a MV lock   
out.

24-5967         2215 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:15:57  Clrd-22:27:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 89/9

For Date: 05/25/2024  -  Saturday   

24-5968         0028 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-00:29:30                 Arvd-00:31:26  Clrd-00:35:20
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:29:31                 Arvd-00:31:58  Clrd-00:35:19
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:29:33                 Arvd-00:35:04  Clrd-00:35:20
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting possible B&E in progess.

         Narrative:      
Involved individuals were shooting a music video, all check   
ok.

24-5975         0300 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her car is broken down on the highway   
and she will get it in the morning.  Transferred to MSP.

24-5977         0959 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:00:56                 Arvd-10:01:44  Clrd-10:03:02
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is not feeling well. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-5978         1027 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:27:53  Clrd-10:39:13
         Narrative:      

Officer out speaking with a group of youths fishing.
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24-5980         1059 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:59:18  Clrd-11:04:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for failure to inspect.

24-5982         1149 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

24-5983         1151 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting he lost his wallet at the above   
location.

24-5984         1330 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/25/2024 1346
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:34:36  Enrt-13:34:39  Arvd-13:37:35  Clrd-13:46:40
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-13:37:37                 Arvd-13:37:39  Clrd-13:37:44
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a minor MVA.  Involved vehicle drove   
across the parking lot and stopped. Calling party does not   
want to confront party.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5985         1400 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 05/25/2024 1435
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:00:42  Clrd-14:32:08
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:05:41                 Arvd-14:05:42  Clrd-14:20:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
229 10-3 with one female.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted and set bail at $190.

         Narrative:      
Female into station for booking.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mug and prints.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner place into female cell.
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         Narrative:      
Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle left in a parking spot at attached address.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-174-AR
            Arrest:    CAMERON, STEPHANI M       
           Address:    23 CONCETTA SASS DR   RANDOLPH, MA
               Age:    25
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       REGISTRATION SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

24-5988         1454 ASSAULT Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/25/2024 2147
  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:58:15                 Arvd-14:58:19  Clrd-15:39:53
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting that his wife was struck with a bag   
of trash by a party at the attached location.  CP states   
that his wife went home before calling the PD.  Involved   
party left the area.

         Narrative:      
222 watched the incident on surveillance.  No contact occurs   
between the involved party and the alleged suspect despite   
the victim stating she has neck injuries. Caller advised   
that no further investigation would occur.

24-5989         1552 LARCENY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-15:54:09                 Arvd-15:55:45  Clrd-16:10:43
         Narrative:      

Calling party states someone stole his statue from the front   
of his residence.

         Narrative:      
222 states calling party placed the item near the street and   
believes someone took it thinking it was free. Party doesn't   
want to file a report. Cruiser clear.   

24-5992         2007 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:08:03                 Arvd-20:08:05  Clrd-20:21:15
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting DMV.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed.

24-5995         2302 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:05:00  Clrd-23:21:30
                       Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
         Narrative:      
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Brockton PD had a failue to stop in above area.  Vehicle was   
described as a gray Audi, left rear damage.  Stop was   
initiated for Chapter 90.

         Narrative:      
222 and 226 checked the area and could not locate.

24-5994         2306 ERRATIC OPERATION Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:08:54                 Arvd-23:09:34  Clrd-23:18:39
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-23:14:44                 Arvd-23:14:46  Clrd-23:18:38
         Narrative:      

Anonymous caller reporting a group of cars are headed to the   
above area from Brockton.  Caller stated this group of   
individuals trashed a police cruiser in Taunton last week.    
Caller stated anywhere from 15-50 cars.

         Narrative:      
224 reports approximately 60 cars in above area.

         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting same call.

         Narrative:      
Cars dispersed.


